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From: -Info-Land Dept.
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2011 2:52 PM
Subject: ND State Land Dept. Info - May State Lease Sale - Room Blocks Being Released

We have received notice that room blocks for the May 4 OG lease sale will be released later this 
week.   Please visit the following website for hotel contact information and a tentative schedule 
of events:   http://www.willistonnd.com/willistonnd/landsale/ 
 
 

Linda Fisher 
Leasing Coordinator 
ND State Land Department 
1707 N 9th St - PO Box 5523 
Bismarck, ND 58501 
701-328-2800 
 
llfisher@nd.gov 
www.land.nd.gov 

 

To view past announcements, click here. 

The information contained in this email is not intended to convey all the circumstances surrounding this mineral 
interest and further research may be necessary. 


